
The work you all collectively do is
important and  appreciated, even though
some days it does not feel that way.
I  want to personally express my deep
gratitude for the dedicated work you do
day after day. For all you do—and for the
kind, thoughtful way you do it—thank you.

Wishing you all an Easter weekend full of
sunshine and warm memories.

Cynthia Steeves
President - CUPE 2357
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According to our Collective Agreement,
only vacation days can be taken to

extend a holiday weekend. 



Personal and Special Leave days are
not eligible to be used in this situation.




Extending A Holiday Weekend
BECOME. A MOBILIZER

As we approach closer to
contract negotiations,

it is vital to have the united
front of an engaged

membership. 
We are looking for individuals

ready to mobilize are members
to become that united front. If

you want to become a
Mobilizer, please email:

executive@cupe2357.com
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The staffing process has
started for the EA and

ECE classifications.
Please watch your work

email or the HR portal for
important deadlines.








The OSBCU Working
Conditions Survey is

closes on April 14th. To fill
the survey out, copy and
paste the following link:



https://survey-

sondage.cupe.ca/index.ph
p/441644?lang=en






 OSBCU Working Conditions
Survey

EA & RECE Staffing

from CUPE 2357

We are updating our worksite communicator
list. Worksite Communicators help filter down
information to CUPE members at your work

location.



 Are interested in being a point of contact for
the union at your work location?



If so, please email

 executive@cupe2357.com



Worksite Communicator


